From: Monica Trevino [mailto:monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Rosa travel

Hi Steve, 
Hope you had a great weekend. I sincerely apologize that reporting Alderman's travel on July 8 and 9 completely slipped my mind. Below are the details:
Conference: Local Progress, Pittsburgh
role: panelist discussing participatory budgeting in the 35th ward 
Hotel: $75 a night for the hotel (appox). The total came out to $240 total with tax
airfare:  $175 towards flight
Thanks so much! 
Monica 
-- 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

